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UPDATE OF THE CASE LAW OF THE INTER-AMERICAN COURT OF 
HUMAN RIGHTS NO. 17: INTERACTION BETWEEN INTERNATIONAL 

HUMAN RIGHTS LAW AND INTERNATIONAL HUMANITARIAN LAW 

 

 
 

San José, Costa Rica, March 31, 2021. The Inter-American Court of Human Rights (I/A Court 

H.R.) and the International Committee of the Red Cross (ICRC) published the updated version 

of Case Law Bulletin of the Inter-American Court of Human Rights No. 17: Interaction between 

International Human Rights Law and International Humanitarian Law (see Bulletin here). 

 

This edition, updated to 2020, incorporates the I/A Court H.R.’s most recent case law on the 

relationship between human rights and international humanitarian law, the complementary 

nature of which has been emphasized in the Court’s case law of San José. 

 

The purpose of the series of Case Law Bulletins of the Inter-American Court of Human Rights is 

to publicize the most important features of the Court’s case law on different issues of regional 

interest and relevance. This edition is the result of collaboration between the I/A Court H.R.and 

the ICRC Regional Delegation for Mexico and Central America, and was produced through the 

generous support of the ICRC and the compilation work carried out by Elizabeth Salmón Gárate, 

PhD. 
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http://www.corteidh.or.cr/docs/comunicados/cp_22_2021_eng.pdf
https://www.corteidh.or.cr/sitios/libros/todos/docs/cuadernillo17.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*** 

 

 

This press release was produced by the Secretariat of the Inter-American Court of Human 

Rights, which is the only responsible for its content.  

 

For the latest information please visit the website of the Inter-American Court, 

http://www.corteidh.or.cr/index-en.cfm, or send an email to Pablo Saavedra Alessandri, 

Secretary, at corteidh@corteidh.or.cr. For press inquiries please contact Matías Ponce at 

prensa@corteidh.or.cr. 

 

You can subscribe to the information services of the Court here. You can sign up for updates 

from the Court here or unsubscribe sending an email to comunicaciones@corteidh.or.cr. You 

can also follow the activities of the Court on Facebook, Twitter (@CorteIDH for the Spanish 

account and @IACourtHR for the English account), Instagram,  Flickr, Vimeo and Soundcloud. 
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